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Please call our EAP professionals for advice on confronting and referring troubled employees to the EAP.  We will assist you in developing action plans and coach you 
toward successful confrontations.  This is part of your EAP service with McLaughlin Young. 

 

McLaughlin Young 704-529-1428 or 800-633-3353  
 


